Casa Calma News Letter – Christmas 2011
http://www.casacalmalanzarote.co.uk

Dear Guests, 

We would like to wish you and yours a Merry Christmas and a very happy and healthy New Year.

Having returned recently from Lanzarote, we can thoroughly recommend a holiday there at this time of year, the average temperature during our stay was 23 degrees!  Flights are plentiful and a lot cheaper than during summer months or bank holidays. It’s quieter but everywhere is open and it’s lovely to feel the sun knowing that it’s cold and wet in the UK.  It’s also a great opportunity to do some value for money Christmas shopping.

What’s New

· We have further extended the patio to provide housing for a large, Spanish style permanent barbecue, with a chimney (photo attached with e-mail).
· The exterior of the villa has been completely repainted which has improved the outside look considerably.

· An automatic watering system has been installed in the front garden so with luck, the shrubs we seem to plant on a regular basis plant should now survive!
Shopping

· San Antonio Croissantiere in Tias. This is also a small café and sells/provides delicious cakes, pastries and coffee at incredibly reasonable prices.  Brilliant for a meal on the way back to the airport.

Restaurants

· Cerventes on the main road in Playa Blanca (almost opposite the children’s’ play ship). Very good food and friendly service at extremely reasonable prices. We have mentioned this restaurant in previous new letters but thought it worth mentioning again - sirloin steak 8.5 Euros, Chateau Briand 12 Euros. The fresh fish is also excellent.
Places to Visit

· Flamingo Beach - Following the severe storms that destroyed the breakwaters and took out the sand, it has been fully restored and is once again a beautiful and safe beach, which now boasts a beach café.[image: image1.png]
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